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Carl Redmond Witnessing 

 

Another month has passed. We had two lectures, one at the New Age Spiritual Research Center which 

was well received, and one at the Young Theosophists which was even better. At the second lecture were 

many young people (about twenty) and all were much inspired. Afterwards every one adjourned to a 

nearby teahouse and discussed for a long time. Two people borrowed books, one of them a couple from 

Czechoslovakia. 

 

Public speaking continues with mixed reactions. This is, however, excellent publicity for the movement 

here and good, practice. George Stavrou from Greece, though living outside the center at home (still at 

school) accepts and is positive, joining in. our campaigns. He is just fourteen years old. 

 

We have another lecture scheduled at a Baptist Church later this month which should prove interesting. 

Heinrich Carstens, president of the Friends World Council Committee has borrowed a book. Mr. Lee, 

director of Korea Trade Center in Sydney heard chapter one and helped us with some Korean. He 

promises to help us. 

 

Studding with us also is a Japanese Buddhist from Okinawa and a Jewish couple. We are continuing to 

make efforts for our father and earnestly pray for more members. Monsei to our brothers and sisters 

throughout the world. 

 

 

 


